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9/11 Remembrance Ceremony 

Saturday, September 11, 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ann Arbor Fire Department will be hosting a ceremony on Saturday, September 

11, 2021 beginning at 9:45 AM to honor the 343 firefighters from the Fire 

Department of New York who lost their lives twenty years ago. The ceremony will be 

in front of Fire Station 1 on North Fifth Ave between Ann Street and Huron Street. 

Members of the public are welcome to attend. The ceremony is planned to last 

approximately 45-minutes. 

 

For more information contact 

Fire Chief Mike Kennedy 

mkennedy@a2gov.org 
 

 


